An excerpt from the Clark College Board of Trustees Board Policies:
300.F00 FREEDOM OF INQUIRY AND EXPRESSION

The College is committed to the principles of free inquiry and expression.
Members of the College community have the right to hold, vigorously defend,
and express their ideas and opinions, and to flourish or wither according to
their merits. Respect for this right requires that members of the College
community tolerate expression of views that they find objectionable. But
whatever the legal boundaries of free speech, the members of an educational
community should voluntarily adopt standards of civility and good taste that
reflect mutual respect, understanding, and sensitivity among its diverse
racial, ethnic, and cultural groups. In particular, employees of the College
represent the College and have a special role and position of authority. All
members of the College community are to be treated with respect with

sensitivity to the impact of words and opinions.

From: Rol, Marcia

Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2009 1:23 PM
To: AHE Adjunct; AHE Faculty
Subject: Complaint solicitation
Importance: High

Fellow faculty members,

It has come to our attention that the administration has been
contacting faculty and soliciting complaints from faculty members
toward other faculty members regarding communication on the

AHE faculty list.

The AHE list contains faculty members only.
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If you have been solicited by the administration with regard to
anything on our AHE Emails, please contact me or your senator.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Marcia Roi, Ph.D.
Coordinator,
Addiction Counselor Education Department
Clark College
CCAHE President
1800 E. McLoughlin Blvd.

Vancouver, WA 98663-3598



